
From: Sarah Easton [mailto:sarah@hushheath.com] 
Sent: 12 July 2018 14:00
To: Louise Davis
Cc: Lorraine Neale
Subject: RE: Variation of Premises Licence for Hush Heath Winery

Hi Louise, 

Many thanks for your email and apologies for the items needing amendments. I have stated the 
changes below in red. I hope this is satisfactory and do let me know if you need any further 
information. 

Kind regards, 

Sarah

Sarah Easton   |    

Hush Heath Winery 
Five Oak Lane
Junction of Snoad Lane
Staplehurst, Kent
TN12 0HT

T: 01622 832794        E: sarah@hushheath.com              www.hushheath.com 

           

From: Louise Davis [mailto:LouiseDavis@Maidstone.gov.uk] 
Sent: 11 July 2018 17:08
To: Sarah Easton <sarah@hushheath.com>
Cc: Lorraine Neale <LorraineNeale@maidstone.gov.uk>
Subject: Variation of Premises Licence for Hush Heath Winery

Good afternoon Sarah

I have just spoken with Mr Richard Balfour-Lynn who asked me to contact you directly regarding the 
premises licence variation application for Hush Heath Winery

The application had been invalidated at this time for the following reasons:-

mailto:sarah@hushheath.com
http://www.hushheath.com/
twitter.com/Balfour_Rose
http://www.facebook.com/BalfourBrutRose


 Opening hours to the public stated 10:00 hours until 17:00 hours - this time should 
incorporate all your licensable activity hours on the premises therefore we would look for it 
to read 10:00 hours until 00:00 hours. Please, change this to 10:00 until 00:00 as advised.

 You have stated under ‘Part 3 - Nature of the proposed variation’ that the variation is for the 
extension, being the new building etc.  However you have not mentioned the addition of 
licensable activities being, Live Music, Recorded Music, and Late Night Refreshment.  None 
of these are on the current Licence for Hush Heath Winery, therefore form part of the 
variation. Your current licence is for the ‘Sale or Supply of Alcohol’ only. Again, please add 
these in to the proposed variation, very occasionally live music, recorded music and late 
night refreshment.  These will be a limited number of times during the year and will be 
within the building.  

 On page 14 you have stated that the activities will not change from the original approved 
premises licence, the only difference being the new part of the building with improved 
visitor facilities - this is obviously not the case as I have stated above the original licence only 
includes sale/supply of alcohol. As per the above description. 

I would therefore appreciate it if you could respond to all of the above by return email giving your 
permission for us to amend your application.   Once we have your confirmation, your application will 
be validated and the notice may be displayed giving the full 28 day consultation period.  The notice 
must also then appear in the newspaper within 10 working days. 

I will be in the office tomorrow from 9am until 5pm if you wish to ring me to discuss the above 
points.

Kind regards

Louise Davis
Licensing Officer
Licensing Team
Maidstone Borough Council, Maidstone House, King Street, Maidstone, Kent 
ME15 6JQ
t 01622 602727 e louisedavis@maidstone.gov.uk w www.maidstone.gov.uk
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